
SUBMISSION TO THE  

NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD  

FOR 

Information:         Decision:     X  

Issue:  Memorandum of Understanding for the Advisory Committee on Collaborative Wildlife 
Management (ACCWM) 

Background: At Regular Meeting 003-2011 the NWMB approved the extension of the Advisory 
Committee for the Cooperation of Wildlife Management Memorandum of Understanding for a 
five year period from October 1, 2011 to October 1, 2016, subject to the addition of a section to 
the MOU that specifies the following: 

“The committee’s work shall fully respect the NWMB’s legal obligation to maintain independence 
and freedom from bias in carrying out its decision making responsibilities under the Nunavut 
Land Claims Agreement. Accordingly, the NWMB representative on the Committee shall not 
participate in the development of harvesting limitations for the Nunavut settlement Area” 

Overview:  

On August 31st, 2012 at a meeting of the ACCWM in Yellowknife, the Board’s comments along 
with those of other signing parties were discussed and incorporated into the attached draft MOU 
(Appendix 1). 

Staff has reviewed this final draft and other parties have signed the document. The ACCWM is 
requesting that the Board review and sign the attached MOU. 

Recommendations:  
 
All comments from both the Board and staff have been incorporated into the final draft of this 
document. Staff therefore recommend that Board accept and sign the Advisory Committee for 
the Cooperation of Wildlife Management Memorandum of Understanding. 
 

Consultations: 

Prepared By: Sarah Spencer, Wildlife Management Biologist, NWMB 

Dated:  October  26th, 2012 
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